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 The PA donated $40,860 towards the electronic score board for the War memorial Oval 

(WMO) supplied by the Electronic Signage Australia.  Initial works have been undertaken (with 

thanks to Sam Fenney) and we are hoping the installation will be completed by Anzac Day 

2018. 

 

September 

 The Student Representative Council (SRC) asked the PA to fund a new drinking bubbler for the 

Junior School, and the PA provided $4,000. 

 The Father’s Day Stall 


